MEMORANDUM

DATE:

March 18, 2021

TO:

Mayor White & City Council

FROM:

Mercy Rushing, City Manager

SUBJECT:

Request by TETRA (Texas Equestrian Trail Riders Association)

Council Meeting Agenda Item for March 22, 2021

Background Information:

Jim and Jeanne Hinderman local members of the Texas Equestrian Trail Riders Association, requested that the Mineola Parks and Open Spaces consider allowing their group (TETRA) to name an existing trail at back part of the preserve that currently remains unnamed, the Kacey Musgraves Trail. TETRA would like to name it the Kacey Musgraves trail to honor Ms. Musgraves who is also a horse enthusiast and loves horse riding who advocates for equestrian activities.

At the Parks board meeting, Wednesday March 17, 2021 the Parks & Open Spaces voted to allow TETRA to name the last remaining Equestrian Trail at the Preserve, the Kacey Musgraves Trail. TETRA will have the signs made and installed at the Nature Preserve if approved by Mayor and City Council.

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Parks & Open Spaces Board and myself as Parks Board Director for the City Council to consider TETRA request and name the trail at the Preserve the Kacey Musgraves Trail.



TETRA - Trail Riding for Everyone Texas Equestrian Trail **Riders Association**



Welcome Texas
Equestrian Trail
Riders Association
TETRA

A non-profit 501(c) 3 organization formed in 1997 to identify and improve equestrian facilities in Texas



DONATE HERE!

Texas, organizes and supports trail clearing, advocates for keeping equestrian trails open and promotes and develops TETRA hosts family friendly trail rides throughout equestrian trails